
February 16, 2015 

To: Madison Alcohool License Review Committee 

Re: Harlem Renaissance Museum/Urban Spoken Word Inc. 

Craig Spaulding appeared before the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) council to request support 

for the Harlem Renaissance Museum for a license to serve wine and beer at 1444 E. Washington Ave.   As he 

describes their request, it is to provide refreshments for evening events that will occur occasionally, most likely on 

Saturday nights.    

We are happy to see the museum open in our neighborhood, providing a unique educational experience.   We voted 

to support their license on the conditions that only beer and wine will be served, it will be indoor only, and that the 

bar will be closed by 10:00 PM.     

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please let me know.    

Sincerely, 

Patty Prime, president 
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 
432 Sidney Steet 
 

 


